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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for review of the Trust handling of your FOI 
request reference FOI/GS/ID 5717 and the information disclosed. 
 
The questions on your original request are as follows: 
1) What preparations the Trust is making for a No Deal Brexit. 
2) In the event of a No Deal Brexit what arrangements are being made to 
ensure staff can get to work if there are traffic issues on the M20 and other 
roads in Kent. 
3) What preparations are being made for a No Deal Brexit which will ensure 
the safety of patients? 
 
Having carried out a review of your request the Trust has concluded that it 
would be inappropriate under Section 22 of the legislation to disclose any 
further information than can be found on the Trust website in the September 
Board Papers which can be opened using the following link: 
 
http://www.mtw.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/2019-09-25_10-26-
15_FINAL-Boardbook-final.pdf  
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